Dear TPS Board,

Thank you for opening up to the public to voice their concerns.

I believe in public safety that benefits and protects everyone equally. I would like the TPS board to work with community and anti-racism groups to develop anti-racist policies and procedures that combat system racism in the TPS and in our city.

As a Torontonian, I expect that the Board would prioritize these activities as much as possible as it is a matter of life and death to people in our community.

Thank you,
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